
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 17 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 16 March 2023 

  In relation to the council media release 'Melville Monument 

Plaque – a clarification' issued on Friday 3 March 2023, 

please will the convener clarify: 

Question (1) Why the council took two days following the committee 

decision to make any media release on this issue? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Why no convenor was quoted in the media release, as is 

usually the case in council media releases? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


